
	 In view of the situation caused by Typhoon Ondoy, the deadline 
for filing of application for renewal of accreditation for 2010 of out-
patient benefit package providers (OPB), maternity care clinics/
centers and TB-DOTS centers in areas declared under state of 
calamity is extended until October 30, 2009.  All applications filed 
after the said date shall be considered re-accreditation with payment 
of corresponding surcharges/penalties.
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